
 Parents’ Evening 14th March / 23rd March 

Please look out for the letter to sign up for an appointment in person or 
over School Cloud to talk to your child’s teacher about their progress. 

Global Recycling Day 18th March 2022 

A day to recognize and celebrate the importance recycling plays in  
preserving our precious  resources and looking after our planet. 

 The Great Big School Clean Easter Litter Hunt  

We have signed our school up to the BIG SCHOOL CLEAN with 
the potential to win funding for additional resources. The 
event is a fun way to  introduce some of the key facts  children 
should be aware of that lead to an unhealthy environment.  

Show Racism The Red Card                                                       

We continue to make certain all children have a better                 
understanding of racism and how it impacts on individuals and  
society. We want them to have an awareness of the responsibility to challenge racism 
and how this can be done and a better understanding of appropriate/inappropriate      
terminology relating to ethnicity. Last half term our Y5 children took part in workshops 
and more classes will continue to take part in this important learning throughout the 
year. 

History Workshop Young’uns Year 5                    

As part of our Champion Heritage School status, classes took  
part in a workshop: When Champion Schools Sing. It involved 
working with a Folk Group from Stockton called the 'Young’uns'. 
The children created a song that celebrates our school's local  
heritage.  

Learning Maths is Fun! 

We are introducing children to fun, interactive songs and           
presentations, to improve their retention and comprehension of 
key maths learning. We want children to apply mathematics to the 
real-world scenarios. Our aim is to make each maths lesson         
engaging and meaningful. Ask your child more about their maths! 

Teachers are already planning a great science 

week in school. This week the theme is     

GROWING. We can’t wait to find out what this 

means for every class!  

 

Attendance                                                                                            
Please bring your child to 
school every day unless 
they are poorly.  

Mrs Cartwright our     
Education Welfare Officer 
will contact families 

where we have concerns.  

Monday 11th April—Tuesday 19th  April Easter Holidays—School Closed 

Wednesday 20th April Back to school 

Monday 23rd May—Friday 3rd June School Holidays—School Closed 

Monday 6th June Back to school 

 

Diary Dates  

Be on time 8.30-gates close 8.40! 

School Uniform Please  

Please remember we ask children to wear black school         
trousers not jeans, jogging suit bottoms or leggings. If you 
need help with uniform, please let us know. 

Uniform relieves pressure to wear designer brands and   
supports us in fostering a sense of belonging to our school 
family. We make sure all ours can be bought from local    
supermarkets.  

Amanda Buck at the Community Centre is also able to           
support with pre-loved uniform should you want any         
additional items. 

 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Ofsted Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what 

you think of your child’s school . 

Victoria India Seth 

Nihal Akar Isreal 

Natalie Ethan Ayesha 

Corey Joe Shanza Ikeluwa 

Ashar Harry Ernest 

Anvika Daisy-May Nadia 

Nameer Rancy Parthsinh 

Muhammad Ranjeet Ibrahim 

Savanna Izabel Dylan 

Iseoluwa Sienna Zainab 

Yousaf Muhammad Shams 

Jason Aiza Ava 

Lamar Teklit Mason 

Elle-Mae Rewan Kester 

Roman Umaiza Nahida 

Sami Jozef  

Yasmine Aiyla 
 

2022-23 Term and Holiday Dates                           
Download on our school website: http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/

term-dates/ 

Breakfast Club                                       
New procedures: Please book 
your child’s place at breakfast 
club using Parent Pay 
www.parentpay.com. Please 
contact the office if you      
require the activation code. 
The breakfast club is free but 
for safeguarding purposes we 
need to know which children 
to expect each day.       

School Meals 

Payment is due each Monday morning, £10.50 
for the week ahead via www.parentpay.com. 

Free School Meals 

You can check your entitlement to free school 
meals online at https://
www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims 



 

Class visits to the library are starting up again this term! 

Find out what is 

going on in our 

town!

www.learningmiddl

esbrough.co.uk 
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World Book Day 2022                                         

We will be talking about books, reading and creating a fun reading atmosphere in 

the classroom on World Book Day. Class teachers will be organising activities with 

prizes during the day. 

Mrs Price organised for everyone to receive a book from Tesco. THANK YOU                                                  
Tesco Coulby Newham and thank you Mrs Price. 

As part of our continued commitment to make sure that 
there are no extra costs in bringing  your 
child to school, we ask that children DO 
NOT dress up.  

Inclusion Quality Mark                                                             

We are proud that our inclusive ethos has been recognised. Not only have we achieved the Inclusion 

Quality mark, we have been recommended as a Centre of Excellence for Inclusion! The following is a 

snippet from the full report which can be read on our school website: 

“Diversity is celebrated across the school through displays, the curriculum, the                      

representations in books and resources, and across the general culture. The school provides 

a safe, nurturing environment where staff and pupils show tolerance and understanding of 

others, supported adeptly by the Philosophy for Children (P4C) work, school of sanctuary, 

rights respecting, and pupil parliament work. All the excellent inclusive practice is not an 

add-on or gimmick, it is a fully embedded way of working, interacting and simply being.”  

  Ms V Cooper 

Dear Families 

We have lots to celebrate and be proud of, despite the many challenges all schools are facing, we have 

continued to work hard to make the most of every day for every child. We are very pleased to have    

welcomed new children this term. I want to thank you all for your continued support and please           

remember we are always here to help wherever we can, do not hesitate to contact us should you need 

to. Kind regards, Mrs Smith 

Trim Trails                          

We hope children are enjoying the 

new trim trails  installed recently! 


